
Internet Access Information for Parents 
 

In the IB Primary Years Programme, 
students learn in an inquiry based 
setting.  This requires students to 
take charge of their own learning by 
choosing to conduct research in 
areas of interest. In addition to the 
books in the classroom and media 
center, students use classroom 
computers and devices to access the internet.  
Internet access is permitted for academic purposes 
only and is supervised by teachers and restricted by a 
firewall.   
Students may also access the internet using a 
personal device.  This access must be limited to 
academic purposes only.   
If parents do not wish to permit their children to 
access the internet at school for academic purposes, 
they must notify the teacher on the Internet 
Exclusion Form.  This form is available in the school’s 
main office.  


